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Customers may attend and comment at a Florida Public Service Commission staff workshop 

on smart meters scheduled for Thursday, September 20, 2012 at 9:30 a.m., Betty Easley   

Conference Center, Joseph P. Cresse Hearing Room (Room 148), 4075 Esplanade Way,   

Tallahassee, Florida. 

 

To submit comments on smart meters, please complete this form and return it by mail or send 

a fax to 1-800-511-0809. 

Name ______________________________________________ 
 
Address ____________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________ 
 
Email  ______________________________________________ 

Any e-mail or other correspondence sent to a Florida Public Service Commissioner, or any other public official and/
or employee of the PSC, in the transaction of public business is considered a public record and is subject to       
Florida’s Public Records Law.  This means that Florida law generally requires the PSC to provide a copy of any 
such e-mail or correspondence, upon request, for inspection and copying to any Florida citizen or to any member of 
the media. 
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Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 

Fold Here 

Tape 

Fold Here 


